
 

 

Dames Brook Bushwhacking Stewardship Walk 

@ 9 am on Saturday, June 11 

Join us on June 11 for a bushwhacking stewardship walk around a 10-acre Milton town-owned 

conservation parcel at the end of Dames Brook Drive. It’s a lovely little wooded area with forested 

wetlands and some stream frontage. The MCC has the responsibility to ensure it remains in its healthy 

natural state. Our goal is to follow the boundaries around the whole parcel, then explore the interior if 

time allows. Dress to prevent tick or other bug bites and to keep your feet dry in wet areas. Twelve 

participants max. Please let us know you’re coming; email mcc@miltonnh-us.com.  

mailto:mcc@miltonnh-us.com

